
 
14 May 2024 
  
Re: Reception Arid Lands Excursion – Friday 24 May 
  
Dear Families  
  
As part of our Science curriculum the reception students will visit the Arid Lands Botanic Gardens to investigate the external 
features of plants and animals. Students will catch the bus from school to the Arid Lands, where they will participate in a tour 
of the gardens and have an opportunity to play in the Arid Explorers Childrens Garden. 
  
Details:  

• Students will eat recess before leaving school and will return from the excursion approximately 12:30pm, students will 
be able to have a lunch order from the canteen if required. 

• Students need to wear their Caritas College uniform and will be wearing their school hats. 

• Students need to have a water bottle to take with them.   
  
If you require further information or have any queries, please contact your child’s class teacher.  
  
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Wednesday 22 May. 
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
   
   
Jessica Francis       Damian Smith  
R-3 Learning & Wellbeing Director    Principal   
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------------------- 

Permission Slip – Reception Arid Lands Excursion (class teacher) 
  
 

Student’s name: ___________________________________ Class: _____________  
  
  
I give permission for my child to attend the Arid Lands Excursion.  
  
  
I understand the school currently holds my child’s relevant contact and medical details to take on this excursion.  I agree to 
update the school if any changes are required to this information.  
  
 
 

Signed: _____________________________ (parent/guardian)   

 


